STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OlL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

GARREY CARRUTHERS
GOVERNOR

May 26, 1987

Connie Romero
Administrative Service Div.
525 Camino de los Marquez
Santa Fe, NM 87501

Re: Emergency work on the Culpepper #1 well,
located M-16-29N-13W.

Dear Connie:

Emergency work was required on the Culpepper #1 well,

1000 RIO BRAZOS RDAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
(5051 334-6178

after

Big A Well Servicing Company breached their rlugging

contract.
The followlng work was performed:

Verbal bids were obtalned to cap the casing to

anything from being thrown into the well bore and so

prevent

that

the surface could be restored to 1its original condition.

Navajo 0Oil Field Service performed the work at $35.00.

Two

other bids were obtained from Sirocco, Inc. at $37.50 and

Chick Welding Service at $60.00.
All bids were verbal.

Sincerely,

/ /

Geologist/Deputy 0il & nspector
EB/dj
xc: Well File

E. Busch
Jeff Taylor



